

SUPPORT. EQUIP. EMPOWER.

March Newsletter



Message from the Executive Director

March is here and Spring has sprung! We have had quite a flurry of activity around here at Hope's Path over the last several weeks, especially in the form of new volunteers! Recently, the local newspaper (Community Impact) featured Hope's Path as their nonprofit highlight in both the Spring/Klein and The Woodlands editions. This has been incredible and positive publicity for our organization in addition to reminding the community of the needs of aged-out foster care youth. We have received numerous inquiries from people who want to volunteer and/or support Hope's Path. Again, I am amazed by the care and compassion of our local community and all those supporting the young men in our program!

Thank you for reading our newsletter and for your interest in what is happening at Hope's Path. We have a number of special events coming up to get involved in such as the golf tournament and the Ironman Texas. If you have not registered already, we would be honored to have you join us at these events.

Have a wonderful rest of your month and a fun-filled Spring Break!

God Bless, Brandon Anderchuk

Program Highlights





While a volunteer, mentor, or donor can make a difference, the ripple effect is enormous when a core team of supporters is identified at Hope's Path. At Hope's Path, a strength-based perspective is essential for authentic relationships and for providing a safe space for belonging. Our mentorship program guides our young men by first recognizing that we must all follow one influential factor in the strength-based perspective-joining our interns where they are. Our mentor, Keith, is consistent, predictable, and repetitive. Because of this, all interactions with Zach provide a sense of safety and adventure. We recently asked Keith what the mentorship experience with Zach has meant to him personally. Keith stated, "one of my more humbling moments with Zach was when I challenged him to a bench-pressing contest. My mind said I was still 20 years old and very strong. However, my 60-plus-year-old body could not get the bar off my chest. Zach was gracious in victory. As a mentor, one way I believe I was able to help Zach was to help him focus on getting good at the electrical trade. Although he could be good at many trades, the focus has served him well. Tina and I have been blessed by Zach's energy and enthusiasm for and tasks he undertakes. He has grown both mentally and spiritually in the few years we have spent with him. Zach has a bright future."

Zach expressed that his relationship with Ketih is built on trust and friendship " Keith and I both share a passion for electrical work. I know that I can reach out to Keith for advice and guidance. In addition, Keith leads by Godly principles in which I can build upon my personal characteristics and traits which lead to success."

We are so thankful for all our mentors, volunteers, and donors that make authentic investments in the lives of interns at Hope's Path. Thank you, Keith, for all you do to join Zach where he is on his journey.

OnRamp Car Donation

Hope's Path recently received a 2008 Honda Odyssey van from OnRamp, a non-profit organization in Bryan College Station, TX. Thank you to Blake Jennings, Executive Director, and his team for helping meet a huge need by raising the funds and purchasing a vehicle for our organization. We are so grateful and blessed by this incredible ministry! You can learn more about OnRamp by going to their website at www.onramptx.org.



Hope's Path Golf Tournament





Join us Monday, April 3rd at the Tournament Player Course in The Woodlands for our Annual Golf Tournament. Corporate Sponsorships are needed. You can register by clicking the button below or by visiting our website at www.hopespath.org/golf.

REGISTER TODAY!



28918 S. Plum Creek Drive Spring, TX 77386 (281) 465-8121







Donate

Hope's Path | 28918 South Plum Creek Drive, Spring, TX 77386 281.465.8121

<u>Unsubscribe katherineb@hopespath.org</u>

<u>Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent byinfo@hopespath.orgin collaboration with

